Ottawa, October Z9th, 1917.

Dear Sir,
I have the honour to acknowledge the
receipt of your favouriﬁf the 28th inst.

- Any suggestion that you may be good
enough to make me will certainly be gratefully
received.

Believe me

fours sincerely,

\ / #
Mr. R.Urquhart 2i7Zi;;¢Z%£44%V

6 Oekland Avenue,
Ot teawa



